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Recent Events

Sep - Nov 2022 

September 1: Delegates from RMIT University, Australia, Visited PSU Phuket

On September 1st, 2022 Dr. Jayani Chandrapala, Senior Lecturer and students from the Royal Melbourne Institute of Technology (RMIT), 
Australia, visited PSU Phuket at Ket-Ho Meeting Room, 5th floor of the President’s Office Building, (Bldg.7). The delegates were warmly 
welcomed by Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, Phuket Campus and representatives from 
the faculties and IAC. During the meeting, IAC showed a video introduction about Phuket campus and followed by a presentation about 
RMIT University given by Dr. Jayani Chandrapala. The purpose of this visit was to discuss the potential future collaboration opportunities 
between RMIT and PSU Phuket such as joint research, staff exchanges, PhD scholarships, workshops, 2+1 joint degrees and also engaging 
both RMIT and PSU students in industry-based projects in Australia and Thailand. The visiting RMIT students also briefly introduced 
themselves and shared their thoughts about this visit. The program was concluded with a gift exchange and commemorative photo-taking.

October 3: “IAC CSR Activity 2022” during Phuket Vegetarian Festival

On October 3rd, 2022 IAC together with CIP team, FHT, PSU COOP and Thai & international student volunteers and other representatives 
took part in the festival parade and gave donation to the people during the street procession by handing out donation in form of drinking 
water, fruit drinks and refreshing towel to the Kathu Shrine parade.

September 24: Mahidol Day

On September 24th, 2022 PSU Phuket as well as various representatives from local hospitals, schools, universities, and government insti-
tutions paid tribute to HRH Prince Mahidol Adulyadej, the Prince of Songkla, known as the “Father of Thai Modern Medicine”. The pre-
sentation of wreath to represent international staff and students was presented by Mr. Chawanan Chupeng, an International Affairs Officer.

Visa Extension Assistance for International Staff and Students (every month)

IAC provides visa extension assistance 
for all international staff and students. 
IAC must be notified by the visa holder 
at least two weeks before the visa expiry 
date in order to apply for an extension of 
stay. The visa extension can be done 45 
days before the expiry date.

WARNING: OVERSTAYING YOUR VISA IS 
ILLEGAL! IF YOU OVERSTAY, THERE IS 
A FINE OF 500 BAHT PER DAY WITH A 
MAXIMUM FINE OF 20,000 BAHT. IF YOU 
OVERSTAY MORE THAN 90 DAYS, YOU 
WILL BE DEPORTED AND BANNED FROM 
RE-ENTERING THAILAND.



November 8: PSU Phuket Loy Krathong Festival 2022
On November 8th, 2022 PSU Phuket led by the Staff Club and the Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism organized “Loy Krathong Festival 
2022” activity at the canteen area and the pond nearby from 15:00 – 20:00 hrs. The Opening Ceremony was marked by Assoc. Prof. Pun 
Thongchumnum, Ph.D., Vice President for PSU Phuket Campus. More than 200 people joined the event, including Thai and international 
staff and students. Various activities were held during this event such such as Krathong-making, photo-taking wearing Thai traditional cloth-
ings, foods, live music, and Krathong-floating.  

October 10: PSU Phuket Young GACC 2022
On October 10, 2022 PSU Phuket organized the welcome session and orientation for PSU Phuket Young GACC 2022 students. The Welcome 
Session was given by Asst Prof. Pensiri Akkajit, Ph.D., (Project Leader) with an introduction to the PSU Phuket Young GACC Program, the 
program activities and an overview of the program. This group, we have 16 students PSU Ambassador from 3 faculties (Faculty of Technology 
and Environment, Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism and Faculty of International Studies) and College of Computing. We were thrilled to 
officially kick-off the SDG#14: Life Below Water Project with our PSU Phuket Young GACC students! and thank you all for joining us to take 
part & action for people and planet through the Sustainable Development Goal# 14: Life Below Water!

October 26: 11th Board Meeting of the Confucius Institute at Phuket Between Shanghai 
University and Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus

On October 26th, 2022 the Confucius Institute at Phuket (CIP) hosted a virtual 11th Board Meeting of the Confucius Institute at Phuket 
at CIP Culture Centre, Building 5. The board meeting was officially opened with welcoming speeches given by Prof. OUYANG Hua, Vice 
President of SHU and Chairperson for CIP Board of Advisors and followed by Assoc. Prof. Pun Thongchumnum, Ph.D., Vice President for 
PSU Phuket Campus. Around 10 people attended this online meeting including the committees and representatives from both universities. 
During the meeting, Dr. Yang Wenbo, Director of CIP at Phuket, presented the 2022 annual/finance reports and 2023 work plan/budget. 
The virtual meeting was concluded with the closing speech given by the Chairperson and a group photo-taking from both universities.



Upcoming Events & activities, News, Virtual 
conference,  Scholarship, etc. 

For more information, please visit IAC facbook:  
www.facebook.com/iacpsuphuket 

Read more >>

<<scan QR code >>

 >>For more information, 
please visit PSU Phuket website: 
https://www.phuket.psu.ac.th

 
Shuttle Bus Service Schedule 

for PSU Phuket Staff & Student
SCAN ME!

*********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Academic Calendar 2022

Handbook >>

Important information & Upcoming holidays 

Immigration matters

Must be done 15 
days BEFORE the 
90 day due date 
stamped in your 
passport. 

IMPORTANT: 
please remember to 
check your passport 
to see when you 
must DO your 90 
day report EITHER 
ONLINE (15 days 
before due date) or 
at the Immigration 
Office in Phuket 
Town.

90 DAY 
REPORT 
ONLINE! 

Monday, December 5: H.M. King Bhumibol’s Birthday 
Holiday 
 
Monday, December 12: Constitution Day 
 
Friday, December 30: Special Government Holiday 
 
Saturday, December 31: New Year’s Eve 

***PSU and government services will be closed on these 
days.


